Motion to approve centralized academic advising by MPH and BSPH academic program coordinators.

Rationale:
· Currently, Lartey advises all fully admitted (521) and seeking admission (521P) students because advising is very nuanced given many of the students come to us from other programs. Thus, it is easier for one person to consistently apply waivers/substitutions, as well as to advise on course sequencing.
· Currently, Gardner assigns all online students to herself when processing applications, as this is the only way to track online students for DELO. The majority of MPH students are online students. 
· The MPH program encourages students to complete certificates for their elective hours. To best sequence students, advisors must have a strong working knowledge of courses that double-dip with the MPH core, as well as when certificate courses are offered and format. This is not static. Staying current with this information to advise 2 – 3 students is inefficient for faculty.
· The graduate school requires the advisor to sign off on comprehensives, which for the MPH is the ILE. When students finish in August, it requires faculty to sign off while off load.
It is recommended that all faculty be conversant in the curriculum and requirements of the programs in which they teach.  Additionally, all faculty are encouraged to continue providing career advising/mentoring to students, regardless of their assigned academic advisor.
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